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Dear Member, 

As you may be aware, the South Australian State Budget 2016-17 was handed down yesterday. 

Treasurer Tom Koutsantonis announced a $57.9 million investment in the creative industries as part 
of the 2016-17 Budget. The majority of this funding is for initiatives that the live performance industry 
will benefit from: 

• $15 million over four years to enable the arts sector to provide a range of quality arts 
activities. 

• $35.2 million over three years (in addition to $1.1 million of operating expenditure) for the 
redevelopment of Her Majesty's Theatre. 

• $1.35 million over three years for a live music fund to capitalise on Adelaide’s recent 
designation as a UNESCO City of Music. 

• $3.1 million over four years to enhance the OzAsia Festival. 

• An additional one-off payment of $700,000 to the 2017 Adelaide Festival of Arts for a 
special event to be announced closer to the launch of the Festival’s program. 

Additionally, the small business payroll tax rebate will be extended. Businesses with a total 
national payroll of $5 million or less that increase their number of South Australian employees will be 
eligible to receive a grant for each additional worker employed by them between 1 July 2016 and 30 
June 2018. 

Treasurer Tom Koutsantonis' Media Release on budget support for the creative industries can be 
found here. 

Detailed information on the SA State Budget 2016–17 can be found here. 

Should you have any questions with regard to the SA State Budget 2016–17, please contact the LPA 
Office via email or call 03 8614 2000. 
  

Kind regards, 

Evelyn Richardson 
LPA Chief Executive 

 

  
 

  

 

 

Edit your subscription | Unsubscribe 

 

Live Performance Australia 
Level 1, 15-17 Queen Street 

Melbourne, VIC 3000 
Australia 

Ph: +61 3 8614 2000  

http://reports.bridgewaymailer.com/t/y-e-dkktuld-l-r/
http://reports.bridgewaymailer.com/t/y-l-dkktuld-l-i/
http://reports.bridgewaymailer.com/t/y-l-dkktuld-l-d/
http://liveperformanceaustralia.forwardtomyfriend.com/y-l-2AD73FFF-dkktuld-l-y
http://reports.bridgewaymailer.com/t/y-l-dkktuld-l-k/
http://reports.bridgewaymailer.com/t/y-l-dkktuld-l-u/
mailto:hcrain@liveperformance.com.au
http://liveperformanceaustralia.updatemyprofile.com/y-l-2AD73FFF-l-j
http://reports.bridgewaymailer.com/t/y-u-dkktuld-l-t/
http://reports.bridgewaymailer.com/t/y-l-dkktuld-l-m/
http://reports.bridgewaymailer.com/t/y-l-dkktuld-l-i/
http://reports.bridgewaymailer.com/t/y-l-dkktuld-l-d/
http://liveperformanceaustralia.forwardtomyfriend.com/y-l-2AD73FFF-dkktuld-l-y
http://reports.bridgewaymailer.com/t/y-l-dkktuld-l-h/
http://reports.bridgewaymailer.com/t/y-l-dkktuld-l-o/


  
 

Live Performance Australia (LPA) and the Live Performance Australia logo are trademarks of the Australian Entertainment Industry 
Association. 
ABN 43 095 907 857 
The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. The views and opinions expressed in this email are the author's 
and do not necessarily reflect those of LPA as an organisation. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, please delete the 
original message and notify the sender immediately by return email, or telephone on +61 (0)3 8614 2000. Any disclosure, copying, 
distribution or action taken or omitted in reliance on it may be unlawful. 

 

  

 

http://reports.bridgewaymailer.com/t/y-l-dkktuld-l-c/

